Marcus Jennejohn

From: Myfanwy McNally <MMcNally@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 21 December 2020 5:08 PM

To: Marcus Jennejohn

Cc: Kelly Van Der Zanden; Amy Watson

Subject: HPE CM: Powerhouse Parramatta Submission

Attachments: LM CEO letter to DPIE Mr Marcus Jennejohn Response to Submissions and Amended Proposal

Report - Powerhouse Parramatta State Significant ~ 10416.pdf; Appendix A - Powerhouse
Parramatta Letter_RtS 12Nov20 FINAL.PDF; Appendix B - Powerhouse Parramatta Letter LM+CEO
RtS_9Dec20 FINAL_.pdf

Good Afternoon Marcus,

Thank you for your time on the phone earlier. As discussed, please find attached Council’s most recent submission which
includes two attachments.

As you previously advised | have not been able to upload to the portal.
Many thanks
Myfanwy

Myfanwy McNally
City Significant Development Manager

9806 5447 | 0427 343 087

City of Parramatta

126 Church Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW 2124
cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au
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| acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the land | work on, the Darug Peoples, and pay my respects to their Elders past and
present.




